From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 4:49 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Baronica Roberson
Subject: CPL Donation

Hi Steve,

I’d like to report a donation of 100 copies of new books to CPL’s Chinatown branch, as follows:

         20 copies of English books donated by US-China Cultural Association

         80 copies of Chinese books donated by Chicago Chinese Cultural Institute

Thanks,

Andrew

Andrew Medlar

Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation

Chicago Public Library / 400 S. State St., Chicago, IL 60605 /
